
March 11, 2021

Oregon Progressive Party
Independent Party of Oregon

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee: SB 765: Support but needs
amendment

The Oregon Progressive Party and Independent Party of Oregon support
this bill, which allegedly "Makes permanent provisions allowing notary public
to perform notarial act using communication technology for remotely located
individual under certain circumstances."

That would be a laudable objective.  But we do not see anything in the text
of SB 765 that accomplishes that.  Nor is there any published proposed
amendment to SB 765.
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